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 LCAR Reaches Milestone in Giving   

Lancaster, PA, January 23, 2019 — The Lancaster County Association of Realtors (LCAR) will reach 
a milestone on Thursday night at their 2019 Annual Banquet when they present Tabor Community 
Services a check for $30,700 on behalf of TLC, a program of Tabor. This check representing the 
proceeds from their Annual Charity Dinner and Golf Outing marks 30th years of LCAR’s support for 
TLC. This contribution is their largest gift to TLC and makes LCAR’s 30 year contributions $503,022. 

Mike McKenna Tabor’s new president said “We value our partnership with LCAR these past 30 years! 
LCAR has raised an extraordinary half million dollars to support the residents of TLC who are 
overcoming homelessness. We continue to see a rise in family homelessness. On any given night this 
past month there were nearly 50 kids staying at TLC. But with LCAR’s support we can help these 
families and the other men and women that we serve find a home.” Donna Giovingo, Chair of the 
Community Partnership Committee commented “The committee is thrilled that we raised the most 
ever this year in honor of our 30th year fundraising for TLC. The dedication the staff has at TLC & 
Tabor moves us all at LCAR to do more to help end homelessness in Lancaster County. I am excited to 
be presenting the check at our annual banquet and it sets the bar for us to raise even more for this 
wonderful organization for 2019! When you witness firsthand the changes TLC makes in all the lives 
who transition out into a better life it is truly amazing.” 
    
The Lancaster County Association of Realtors® (LCAR) since its inception in 1917, has become a 
major force in the promotion and development of industry professionals. Over 1,500 members strong, 
this distinguished organization of professionals remains committed to providing buyers and sellers 
with knowledge, ethical and competent agents. www.lcar.com   

Tabor Community Services is a non-profit organization offering a comprehensive array of 19 housing 
and financial counseling programs and services for residents of Lancaster, Pennsylvania.  Founded in 
1968, Tabor serves over 5,000 Lancaster County residents annually. 
Tabor’s comprehensive array of programs and services include: coordinated assessment and rapid re-
housing for those experiencing homelessness, homelessness prevention, transitioning sheltered persons 
to permanent housing and supportive housing.  Services offered through the Ann B. Barshinger 

http://www.lcar.com


Financial Empowerment Center at Tabor include budget, consumer credit, first-time home buyer and 
mortgage default counseling, matched savings and financial literacy education.  Tabor also offers 
specialized programs which serve the specific needs of veterans, disabled persons, individuals 
experiencing mental illness, and women exiting prison. www.tabornet.org. ■ 
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